

Hodag Sno-Trails, is proud to partner with Warm for Winter Clothing Pantry to collect <u>winter</u> <u>clothing and bedding</u> for the 2022-2023 winter season.

- All size Winter Coats (both kids and adults)
 - Men's winter boots (all sizes)
 - Queen & Twin Sheets
 - Queen & Twin Comforter Sets
 - Queen & Twin Warm Blankets
- Items should be New or Gently Used (if used, please make sure they are clean prior to donating)

Please join HST by donating new or gently used bedding and winter coats at the Groomer Barn on the following dates:

Saturday December 4th, 2022 between 10am-Noon (Jennifer will be at the Groomer Barn collecting any donations)

Tuesday December 20th, 2022 between 4pm-545pm (Jennifer or Mike will be at the Groomer Barn prior to the HST December Meeting/Christmas Party at Twin Pines)